
 

 

 

 

Dear Applicant, 
 

Thank you for your interest in the post of Principal at our secondary school, Cornwallis 
Academy. 
 

Cornwallis Academy provides a very modern and supportive environment to pupils and 
to its staff, encouraging all to aspire to develop their full potential.  
 

At the heart of our school are of course the pupils and we will be looking for the new 
Principal to ensure we continue to provide a safe and stimulating environment that 
enables and encourages the educational and personal development of all students. 
 

We are now looking for a Principal who will lead the school forward to achieve its 
ambition of becoming an outstanding school and to maintain the safe and pleasant 
environment which all of our pupils enjoy on a day-to-day basis. We are keen to appoint 
a Principal who will join us to advance our vision and to drive through the changes 
necessary to achieve this. 
 

The appointed Principal will be joining a new and highly motivated Senior Leadership 
team tasked with leading a dedicated school staff and we invite applicants to explain 
how they would lead and further enhance this team. 
 

We would encourage you to visit us to experience our vibrant, forward looking and 
innovative school. We look forward to showing you around our school, and answering 
any questions that you may have. Please contact our HR Department to arrange a visit 
to Cornwallis Academy on 01622 743286 or hr@futureschoolstrust.com. 
 

Yours Faithfully, 
 

 
 

Graham Niblock 

Chair of the Local Governing Body 


